
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 8th May 2023 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 1st May 2023 = 95.18% 
 
Monday : Bank Holiday, for the King’s Coronation 
 
Tuesday – Friday : Year 6 SATS  
 
A polite reminder that all children’s absences need to be reported to the school 
office no later than 9.30am on each day your child is absent from school. 
 
A reminder that the school car park is for staff only. 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 1st May 2023 
3C - 100%               3W – 98.28% 
 
No updates from Year 3  
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 1st May 2023 
4M - 100%               4T – 90.91% 
 
No updates from Year 4 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 1st May 2023 
5KW – 96.77%              5W – 94.62% 
 
Such a short but productive week. There are no updates for next week except the 
usual reading, homework and PE kits. 
Have a lovely bank holiday weekend. 
 
The Year 5 team. 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 1st May 2023 
6D – 91.18%               6S – 89.71% 
 
Well done Year 6 for a fantastic week - you've been so motivated and working 
hard! 
 
As you will be aware, next week is SATs week. Please ensure that your child 
arrives promptly at 8:45 each day so that they can get settled into class, ready to 
start. They should bring their water bottle full of fresh water each day. We will 
provide all children with the stationery they need to take the tests. 
 
Thank you for all your support with home learning. The children have made 
fantastic progress and we are so proud of everything they've achieved so far. 
 
Thanks, 
Mrs Dawson & Mr Smith 
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